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Sheriff’s Office Headquarters 

DESCRIPTION  

This project is comprised of the design and construction of a new 60,000 +/- GSF facility to 
provide law enforcement services and daily operations of the Carroll County Sheriff’s Office. The 
proposed headquarters project will be constructed in Westminster along Manchester Ave and 
Greenwood Avenue. The building will be served with public water, public sewer and parking will 
be provided on-site. The property is located on land owned by Carroll County 

Parcel Information 
 211 Greenwood Avenue, Westminster MD. 21157  

 

Operator(s)   
 Carroll County Government 

Project Architect 
 Manns Woodward 

Contractor 

 

 TBD 
Project Timeline 

   Design to be completed approximately – 2024 
   Construction start is scheduled for 2025 
   Targeted project completion is scheduled for January 2026 

Contact Information 
 M. Dean Leister, Project Manager II, Carroll County Bureau of Building Construction. 

Telephone No. 410-386-2218 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 


